
I urge you to vote NO on HB2004A and rent control. Being a landlord I tend to keep the good 

renters and let the ones who have no respect by causing $1,000’s in damage go. Rewarding this 

type of behavior is not I would call the answer.  

 

When we can teach people to respect other’s property and that obligations mean something then 

this bill might make sense. Until then vote NO! 

 

Mike Collins 

Midgleys Stove and Fireplace and Center 
541-343-1131 
 


